
 

Would you like to join us for a very 

Irish Pub Quiz? 
The English Department has organised  

a night out to celebrate 

 

It’ll take place on Thu 15th March, from 
21.30 in Akelarre Irish Pub (C/ Toledo, 3, Petrer). 

Please let your teacher know if you’re coming. 

We wish you the luck of the Irish! 
 

                                                                                                    


